
Ref No: MTHL/GC/MMRDA/LT/ENV-3462/2023   11th March 2023

To,
Engineer-in-Chief
Engineering Division
Mumbai Metropolitan Regional Development Authority (MMRDA)
2nd Floor, New MMRDA Building,
Plot No R-06 & R-12, ‘E’ Block
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),
Mumbai, Maharashtra, India 400051.

Sub: General Consultancy services for Mumbai Trans Harbour Link (MTHL) project –
   Submission of Half Yearly Report No. 14 from July to December 2022

Dear Sir,

We are hereby attaching the Half Yearly Report No. 14 from July to December 2022. You may
please forward the same to the concerned departments for their record.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

11 March 2023

Dr. S H Robin Sham, CBE
(BSc, PhD, DIC, FCGI, FRSA, CEng, FICE, FIStructE, FHKIE)
The Engineer
General Consultant (MTHL)

Encl: Half Yearly Report No. 14 from July to December 2022

CC: Superintending Engineer – MMRDA - Mr. Purushottam Nimje
 Executive Engineer – MMRDA – Mr. Arjun Korgaonkar
 Superintending Engineer – MMRDA - Mr. Yatin Sakhalkar       By Email
 Executive Engineer – MMRDA – Mr. Abhijit Bhisikar
 Executive Engineer – MMRDA – Mr. M. P. Singh




















































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































